
 

  A Message from the Director of Security  
        

I firmly believe in the idea that the Security Department exists to serve the needs of 
our staff, faculty, students and visitors who occupy our wonderful campus daily.        

The Security Department works diligently to serve those who work, study and 
frequent areas within our Campus. I remain extremely proud of the professional 
and dedicated manner in which these services are provided and the individuals 
who provide them. We are committed to promoting a safe and enjoyable 
environment. 

Our job as the Security Department is to empower staff, students and faculty with 
the knowledge to effectively respond to an emergency or catastrophic event with a 
sense of confidence and security. We are dedicated to taking a proactive approach 
to educating the Campus Community about the valuable role University security 
officer’s play that goes far beyond the realms of enforcing parking rules, policy 
and procedures.  I am well attuned to crime trends and statistics and I believe we 
cannot improve if we are not measuring and assessing our performance.  Together 
we will continue to enhance the quality of life for those who work and visit our 
great campus. 

    

    David Butler 

 Director of Security  
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